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Copyright notice 
The information below was supplied in response to an Access to Information (ATI) request. It is the copyright 
of the Veterinary Medicines Directorate. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including for private 
study and non-commercial research, and for any other purpose authorised by an exception in current 
copyright law. Documents (except photographs or logos) can be also used in the UK without requiring 
permission for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, would 
require the permission of the copyright holder.  
 

 
ATI 308 

 
Request 

From: [Redacted under section 40 of the FOIA] 
Sent: 22 July 2014 
Subject: FOI REQUEST 
 

This is a request for information made under the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA). 

22 July 2014 
 

This request is made by [Redacted under section 40 of the FOIA] 
 
Please tell me how many visits to the Veterinary Medicines Directorate home page on the 
gov.uk website have been recorded for each month since 1st January 2014? 
      

VMD Reply 
Sent: 11 August 2014 
To:  [Redacted under section 40 of the FOIA] 
Subject: FOI REQUEST 
  
Your Request 
 
Thank you for your email dated 22 July 2013. 
 
We are dealing with it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. You asked how many 
visits to the Veterinary Medicines Directorate’s (VMD) home page on the Gov.uk website 
have been recorded for each month since 1st January 2014. 
 
Our Reply 
 
As the VMD has not transitioned to Gov.UK we do not hold the information you request. 
We have a landing page that tells viewers that we still have a separate website but that 
we will soon be incorporated into Gov.UK.  We expect this to happen before the end of 
2014. 
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Our Service 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish 
to make a complaint, you may request an internal review within two calendar months of 
the date of this e-mail. If you would like to request an internal review please write to 
[Redacted under section 40 of the FOIA] at the VMD via ati@vmd.defra.gsi.gov.uk. If you 
are not content with the outcome of the internal review you have the right to apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
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